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INFRASTRUCTURE STUDY GROUP 

CITY OF LATHRUP VILLAGE 

27400 Southfield Road, Lathrup Village, Michigan 48076 

ROAD RECOMMENDATION TO CITY COUNCIL 

MONDAY, APRIL 5, 2020 

Infrastructure Committee 2022 Construction Street Recomendation: 

Goal: To recommend the specific roads for construction during the Summer 2022 road 
improvement project. 

Background: In July of 2020, City Council accepted the recommended road improvement 

proposal from the Infrastructure Committee and voted to place the recommended road initiative 

on the November 3, 2020 ballot. During that election, Lathrup Village residents adopted the 

proposal and project implementation has started. The accepted proposal indicated that the 

Infrastructure Committee would recommend the specific streets slated for each summer 

construction season to City Council. While it may seem like the street recommendation for the 

summer of 2022 construction project is early, the engineering work actually needs to occur 

during the several months. This document serves as the road recommendation so that 

engineering work for the summer 2022 project can begin. 

Road Recommendation: 

The committee recommends 2.24 miles of road repaving for the 2022 construction season. 

These specific roads are noted below: 

• Lacrosse: Bloomfield to Santa Barbara 

• Glenwood: 

• Saratoga: 

• Cambridge: 

• San Rosa: 

Santa Barbara to Bloomfield 

Bloomfield to Sunset 

Santa Barbara to Bloomfield 

Southfield Road to the City Line 






